
LAUNCH: Legal Worker's Inquiry: Worker Writing from Across the Sector In Britain 

 

The Centre for Law and Society in a Global Context and Notes From Below would like to invite 
you to the launch of the first ever workers’ inquiry into the UK legal sector. 

 

15 different writers, from chambers to firms and university law clinics, from solicitors and 
barristers to paralegals and building managers, write about the experiences of their work, class 
relations, exploitation and organising in their sector. The launches will hear from the editors of 
the book in conversation with several of the writers of the collection about their contributions, 
the process of writing their pieces, and what future challenges worker organising in the legal 
sector faces.  

 

Register here for MANCHESTER launch (Greater Manchester Law Centre, Friday 4th April 
6.30pm) 

Register here for LONDON launch (Garden Court Chambers- Monday 12th May 6.30pm) 

 

This is a joint project with the Centre for Law and Society in a Global Context and Notes From 
Below. 

 

https://www.qmul.ac.uk/clsgc/
https://notesfrombelow.org/
https://notesfrombelow.org/issue/legal-workers-inquiry
https://tinyurl.com/legalworkermanchester
https://gardencourtchambers.co.uk/event/free-book-launch-legal-workers-inquiry-worker-writing-from-across-the-sector-in-britain/
https://www.qmul.ac.uk/clsgc/
https://notesfrombelow.org/
https://notesfrombelow.org/

